
Alexandria Selectmen’s Meeting Agenda 
February 1, 2022 

 
 
 

❖ Members Present:  George Tuthill, Chet Caron and Robert Piehler 
❖ The meeting came to order at 6:00 p.m.  The Pledge of Allegiance was recited. 

❖ The minutes from the January 25, 2022 meeting were approved.  
❖ Business 

➢ Mr. Tuthill read a letter from the Alexandria Conservation Commission requesting that the Selectmen 
appoint the conservation commission to manage land the town owns on Bog Road (Tax Map 414 Lot 52) 
for conservation purposes.  The Selectmen approved the conservation commission managing the lot for 
conservation purposes and clarified that the Selectmen reserve the right to take any steps necessary to 
maintain Bog Road. 

➢ The Selectmen discussed an email from Thomas Cue, Casella Waste Systems, regarding solid waste 
disposal concerns in New Hampshire.  There was discussion on the pending closure of a landfill on 
Bethlehem.  Concerns were expressed by members present that Casella has had problems with current 
landfill locations in the state an that their landfill takes a majority of their waste from Massachusetts.  Mr. 
Tuthill expressed that he felt the email’s purpose was to request support for a new landfill that Casella is 
proposing in the central part of the state.  There was no decision to support Casella or their efforts to 
construct a new landfill.  

➢ The Selectmen discussed generating the Town Report for year ending December 31, 2021.  Mr. Tuthill 
said that he will work on the Selectmen’s Report.  Nancy Whitman suggested using a photo she has of 
the town hall for the cover and Jennifer Tuthill suggested using the winner of the Alexandria Conservation 
Commission’s photo contest for the cover.   The decision on whom to dedicate the town report is pending 
further discussion. 

➢ Mr. Tuthill expressed get well wishes from Kenneth Hall. 
➢ The following upcoming meetings were announced: 

▪ Wednesday, February 2, 2022 at 6 pm at Newfound Regional High School there will be an 
informational meeting to discuss the petitioned warrant article to change the school district funding 
model 

▪ Saturday, February 5, 2022 at 10:00 am at Newfound Regional High School is the school district’s 
deliberative session 

▪ Saturday, February 12, 2022 at 10 am at Alexandria Town Hall is the town’s deliberative session.  
Mrs. Whitman requested permission to have coffee and snacks available for the deliberative session; 
the selectmen approved. 

 
 

 
Meeting adjourned at 6:15 pm 
 
Respectfully submitted, Jennifer Dostie, Administrative Assistant 
 
 
Also in attendance: Doug Benton, Steve Whitman, Steve LaCasse, Nancy Whitman, Jennifer Tuthill 

 


